
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0081-13 

Date: 7'h May 2013 

Re Raychel Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

Thank you for your letter of 1 si May enclosing the laboratory results from the Royal 
Hospital pathology file. We note that this contains records of several specimens for 
microbiology, with dates of receipt and lab numbers: viz.:607500 R Lung rec. 14 April 
2000, 607502 Trachea rec. 15 April 2000, 607503 Liver rec. 15 April 2000, 607504 
Intestinal contents rec. 15 April 2000, (no number) R Lung rec. 15 April 2000. 

Arising from this please advise what specimen 607501 was, where it was taken from, 
and when it was received in the laboratory. 

Please also provide a copy of the relevant entry relating to Lucy in the mortuary log 
book. 

Please respond by 141h May 2013. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTi 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org lel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 

RF Preliminary - INQ 319-077a-001




